20th December 2006

Dear Colleagues,

As you all know I will be leaving the company in two days time. My family and I are relocating to Kent within the next two weeks. I will therefore not be able to continue playing my role as an administrative assistant at the company.

I have received a lot of support and guidance from you all in the past five years that I have been working here. I have grown both personally and professionally thanks to the input I have received from you. I would like to thank you all for being so thoughtful and supportive when my father past away early last year.

I would like to wish you success as you continue to work towards the goals of the company. I hope to hear from all of you in the future. My email address is hugworth@mailme.com and my cell phone number is 7845598398.

Best regards,

Penny Hugworth.

